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From: Bonnie Jones Dobson 
Sent: Sunday, 7 January 2024 7:55 PM
To: TPC Enquiry
Subject: Submission - Integrated Assessment for proposed Stadium at Macquarie Point

Categories:

Tasmanian Planning Commission  
GPO Box 1691  
Hobart 7001 

Dear TPC, 

Integrated Assessment for proposed Stadium at Macquarie Point 

I am a lifelong Hobart resident and have serious concerns regarding the proposed Macquarie Point development. To this 
end 

I have read and fully endorse the submission made by Our Place - Hobart. 

I do not feel Tasmania's AFL inclusion should be contingent on an under-consulted, costly, unnecessary, obstructive 
construction such as the proposed stadium. I urge the planning commission to give proper weight to the concerns of 
both the public and appropriate and creditable consultants, with particular attention to reconciliation, traffic 
requirements, and the quality of life for Hobart residents which will undoubtedly be seriously impacted by the proposal 
under discussion. 

Yours faithfully, 

Bonnie Jones Dobson 
 




